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 Both DMS and DHS students participated in Community Day on September 
22nd. We were able to do several community projects, and raised money for 

Many Hands with a coin and scrap metal drive. 
 

 This year’s Homecoming events were a great success. We had a large number 
of students participate in a Spirit Week competition, float building, a pep 

assembly, the parade, FFA dinner and the dance. The week’s activities were 
organized by the PALS, which is led by Ethan Felsing, and our cheerleaders led 

by Sydney Haag. 

 

 DMS students completed math and reading screening using our new computer 

adaptive program, FAST Bridge. The data will be reviewed by the staff for 
intervention work and shared with the parents at conferences. 

 

 DHS Sophomores attended a presentation on the offerings at the Wilson Talent 
Center. Sign-up for program next year’s programming will begin second 

semester. 
 

 The NHS students partnered with the Red Cross to sponsor a Blood Drive. Our 

Dansville students and community members donated 31 pints of blood to help 
others. 

 

 Our FFA students have begun raising chicks for this year’s Broiler Contest, 

which will be held in early November. 
 

 Leah Braman, Sydney Haag, Linsey Ebert, Pauline Lee, Tracy Galloway and 

Tania Dupuis attended training that focused on improving student learning 
through the use of research based strategies. 

 

 DHS students involved in PALS or NHS attended a leadership conference, which 
focused on how student leaders can create a positive school culture. Our 

attendance at the conference was sponsored by Jostens and our representative 
Mark Hergenrader. 

 

 

 

 


